
 

 
 
 
 

 

Prospective Nursery and Reception 2025 parents are warmly invited to our 
 

OPEN DAY on Tuesday 22nd October, 9.30-11am or 7pm, KS1 Hall  

Nursery - We are now accepting applications for Nursery for the next academic year – 2025-2026 
Applications for Nursery come directly to school. For an application form and more information about how to  

apply, take a look at our website or contact our Admissions Team at admissions@dorridge.solihull.sch.uk  
 

These events are for parents who are applying for a place in Nursery or Reception for September 2025 
Click Open Day Registration to book your place  

mailto:admissions@dorridge.solihull.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/jsuctkp51k

